
  Decision 
 
  2012/216  
  Quadrennial report of the non-governmental organization 

Suzanne Mubarak Women’s International Peace Movement 
 
 

 At its 41st plenary meeting, on 23 July 2012, the Economic and Social Council 
decided to request that the Committee on Non-Governmental Organizations resume 
its consideration of the quadrennial report for 2007-2010 of the non-governmental 
organization “Suzanne Mubarak Women’s International Peace Movement” at its 
regular session of 2013, and further requested that the Committee defer its 
consideration of the request for the change of name of the organization from 
“Suzanne Mubarak Women’s International Peace Movement” to “End Human 
Trafficking Now” until its regular session of 2013. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


